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applications in energy and space exploration. Requiring only a basic background in electronics, the book combines
theoretical and practical aspects in each self-contained chapter. Appendices supply additional background material.
With its broad coverage and depth, and the expertise of the contributing authors, this is an invaluable reference for
engineers, scientists, and technical managers, as well as researchers and graduate students. A hands-on resource, it
explores what is required to successfully operate electronics in the most demanding conditions.
Give and Take 2018 A groundbreaking New York Times and Wall Street Journal bestseller that is captivating readers of
Malcolm Gladwell, Daniel Pink, The Power of Habit, and Quiet For generations, we have focused on the individual drivers
of success: passion, hard work, talent, and luck. But today, success is increasingly dependent on how we interact with
others. It turns out that at work, most people operate as either takers, matchers, or givers. Whereas takers strive to
get as much as possible from others and matchers aim to trade evenly, givers are the rare breed of people who
contribute to others without expecting anything in return. Using his own pioneering research as Wharton's youngest
tenured professor, Grant shows that these styles have a surprising impact on success. Although some givers get
exploited and burn out, the rest achieve extraordinary results across a wide range of industries. Combining cuttingedge evidence with captivating stories, this landmark book shows how one of America's best networkers developed his
connections, why the creative genius behind one of the most popular shows in television history toiled for years in
anonymity, how a basketball executive responsible for multiple draft busts transformed his franchise into a winner, and
how we could have anticipated Enron's demise four years before the company collapsed--without ever looking at a single
number. Praised by bestselling authors such as Dan Pink, Tony Hsieh, Dan Ariely, Susan Cain, Dan Gilbert, Gretchen
Rubin, Bob Sutton, David Allen, Robert Cialdini, and Seth Godin--as well as senior leaders from Google, McKinsey,
Merck, Estée Lauder, Nike, and NASA--Give and Take highlights what effective networking, collaboration, influence,
negotiation, and leadership skills have in common. This landmark book opens up an approach to success that has the
power to transform not just individuals and groups, but entire organizations and communities.
The Fuse #19 Antony Johnston 2016-07-06 "CONSTANT ORBITAL REVOLUTIONS," Part One Ralph's mystery solved at last?!
Retirement beckons for Midway's oldest, crankiest Homicide detective! Before Klem can hang up her space boots, there's
one final case to solve and this one will hit closer to home for her secretive young partner Ralph than heÕd like
Time Nor Tide Ben Harkin 2020
THE SLAYER OF SOULS ROBERT W. CHAMBERS 2022-05-08 Robert William Chambers (May 26, 1865 – December 16, 1933) was an
American artist and fiction writer, best known for his book of short stories titled The King in Yellow, published in
1895.
Six of Crows Leigh Bardugo 2015-09-29 See the Grishaverse come to life on screen with Shadow and Bone, now a Netflix
original series. Discover what comes next for heist trio Kaz, Inej, and Jesper -- and the star-crossed Nina and
Matthias -- in the #1 New York Times bestseller Six of Crows, Book One of the Six of Crows Duology. Ketterdam: a
bustling hub of international trade where anything can be had for the right price—and no one knows that better than
criminal prodigy Kaz Brekker. Kaz is offered a chance at a deadly heist that could make him rich beyond his wildest
dreams. But he can't pull it off alone. . . . A convict with a thirst for revenge. A sharpshooter who can't walk away
from a wager. A runaway with a privileged past. A spy known as the Wraith. A Heartrender using her magic to survive the
slums. A thief with a gift for unlikely escapes. Six dangerous outcasts. One impossible heist. Kaz's crew is the only
thing that might stand between the world and destruction—if they don't kill each other first. Six of Crows by Leigh
Bardugo returns to the breathtaking world of the Grishaverse in this unforgettable tale about the opportunity—and the
adventure—of a lifetime. Praise for Six of Crows: “Six of Crows is a twisty and elegantly crafted masterpiece that
thrilled me from the beginning to end.” –New York Times-bestselling author Holly Black “Six of Crows [is] one of those
all-too-rare, unputdownable books that keeps your eyes glued to the page and your brain scrambling to figure out what’s
going to happen next.” –Michael Dante DiMartino, co-creator of Avatar: The Last Airbender and The Legend of Korra
“There's conflict between morality and amorality and an appetite for sometimes grimace-inducing violence that recalls
the Game of Thrones series. But for every bloody exchange there are pages of crackling dialogue and sumptuous
description. Bardugo dives deep into this world, with full color and sound. If you're not careful, it'll steal all your
time.” —The New York Times Book Review Read all the books in the Grishaverse! The Shadow and Bone Trilogy (previously
published as The Grisha Trilogy) Shadow and Bone Siege and Storm Ruin and Rising The Six of Crows Duology Six of Crows
Crooked Kingdom The King of Scars Duology King of Scars The Language of Thorns: Midnight Tales and Dangerous Magic The
Severed Moon: A Year-Long Journal of Magic Praise for the Grishaverse “A master of fantasy.” —The Huffington Post
“Utterly, extremely bewitching.” —The Guardian “This is what fantasy is for.” —The New York Times Book Review “[A]
world that feels real enough to have its own passport stamp.” —NPR “The darker it gets for the good guys, the better.”
—Entertainment Weekly “Sultry, sweeping and picturesque. . . . Impossible to put down.” —USA Today “There’s a level of
emotional and historical sophistication within Bardugo’s original epic fantasy that sets it apart.” —Vanity Fair
“Unlike anything I’ve ever read.” —Veronica Roth, bestselling author of Divergent “Bardugo crafts a first-rate
adventure, a poignant romance, and an intriguing mystery!” —Rick Riordan, bestselling author of the Percy Jackson
series
Hong Kong Noir Xu Xi 2018-12-04 “Showcases the extremes of one of the world’s capitals. From ghost stories, to
historical thrills, to underworld brutality . . . endlessly fascinating.”—CrimeReads Akashic Books continues its awardwinning series of original noir anthologies, launched in 2004 with Brooklyn Noir. Each book comprises all new stories,
each one set in a distinct neighborhood or location within the respective city. In Hong Kong Noir, fourteen of the
city’s finest authors explore the dark heart of the Pearl of the Orient in haunting stories of depravity and despair.
This anthology includes brand-new stories by Jason Y. Ng, Xu Xi, Marshall Moore, Brittani Sonnenberg, Tiffany Hawk,
James Tam, Rhiannon Jenkins Tsang, Christina Liang, Feng Chi-shun, Charles Philipp Martin, Shannon Young, Shen Jian,
Carmen Suen, and Ysabelle Cheung. “The history of Hong Kong, once a fishing village, encompasses piracy, the opium

Three Daughters of Eve Elif Shafak 2017-02-02 *As mentioned on BBC's Desert Island Discs* 'A fascinating exploration of
faith and friendship, rich and poor, and the devastating clash of tradition and modernity' Independent Set across
Istanbul and Oxford, from the 1980s to the present day, Three Daughters of Eve is a sweeping tale of faith and
friendship, tradition and modernity, love and an unexpected betrayal. Peri, a wealthy Turkish housewife, is on her way
to a dinner party at a seaside mansion in Istanbul when a beggar snatches her handbag. As she wrestles to get it back,
a photograph falls to the ground - an old polaroid of three young women and their university professor. A relic from a
past - and a love - Peri had tried desperately to forget. The photograph takes Peri back to Oxford University, as an
eighteen year old sent abroad for the first time. To her dazzling, rebellious Professor and his life-changing course on
God. To her home with her two best friends, Shirin and Mona, and their arguments about Islam and femininity. And
finally, to the scandal that tore them all apart.
In the Eye of the Storm Sharon G. Feldman 2009 "Barcelona, the cultural epicenter of Catalunya, is presently
experiencing the most dynamic and polemical period in its modern theater history. It is the commanding hub of an
energetic theater scene that in recent years has witnessed an exuberant outpouring of new dramatists, a steady
crescendo in theater attendance, and a continual increase in the international presence of Catalan directors,
playwrights, and companies. Barcelona's post-Olympian cultural landscape, moreover, comprises several architecturally
striking theater projects. The diversity of opportunities to stage plays in Catalan at an assortment of city spaces is
unprecedented, ranging in variety from commercial locales to publicly funded stages to experimental "alternative"
venues. Since its origins in the nineteenth century, modem Catalan drama has frequently exhibited a cosmopolitan and
even transnational impulse, engaging in an artistic dialogue with international theater traditions of both past and
present and forging its identity vis-a-vis its intercultural associations. The path along which the contemporary
Catalan theater scene has struggled to recover and reconstitute the professional legitimacy and visibility that it lost
during the Franco dictatorship has been a complex process, never lacking in melodramatic excess, witnessed both on and
off the stage. The Barcelona stage, throughout its contemporary evolution, has been immersed in a stormy climate, whose
relentlessly frenetic atmospheric activity at times may impede one from acquiring the distance necessary to see beyond
the hurricane." --Book Jacket.
The Modal Future Fabrizio Cariani 2021-07 A study of the interactions between the semantics, epistemology and
metaphysics of the future.
VJ: Audio-Visual Art and VJ Culture D-Fuse 2006-12-14 A major change has taken place at dance clubs worldwide: the
advent of the VJ. Once the term denoted the presenter who introduced music videos on MTV, but now it defines an artist
who creates and mixes video, live and in sync to music. This book looks at the artists at the forefront of this amazing
audio-visual experience.
Societies, Social Inequalities and Marginalization Raghubir Chand 2017-04-04 This book provides an overview of
marginality or marginalization, as a concept, characterizing a situation of impediments – social, political, economic,
physical, and environmental – that impact the abilities of many people and societies to improve their human condition.
It examines a wide range of examples and viewpoints of societies struggling with poverty, social inequality and
marginalization. Though the book will be especially interesting for those looking for insights into the situation and
position of ethnic groups living in harsh mountainous conditions in the Himalayan region, examples from other parts of
the world such as Kyrgyzstan, Israel, Switzerland and Finland provide an opportunity for comparison of marginality and
marginalization from around the world. Also addressed are issues such as livelihood, outmigration and environmental
threats, taking into account the conditions, scale and perspective of observation. Throughout the text, particular
attention is given to the context and concept of ‘marginalization’, which sadly remains a persistent reality of human
life. It is in this context that this book seeks to advance our global understanding of what marginalization is, how it
is manifested and what causes it, while also proposing remedial strategies.
Cromos 2008
The Rough Guide to Film Rough Guides 2008-05-01 Get the lowdown on the best fiction ever written. Over 230 of the
world’s greatest novels are covered, from Quixote (1614) to Orhan Pamuk’s Snow (2002), with fascinating information
about their plots and their authors – and suggestions for what to read next. The guide comes complete with
recommendations of the best editions and translations for every genre from the most enticing crime and punishment to
love, sex, heroes and anti-heroes, not to mention all the classics of comedy and satire, horror and mystery and many
other literary genres. With feature boxes on experimental novels, female novelists, short reviews of interesting film
and TV adaptations, and information on how the novel began, this guide will point you to all the classic literature
you’ll ever need.
Extreme Environment Electronics John D. Cressler 2017-12-19 Unfriendly to conventional electronic devices, circuits,
and systems, extreme environments represent a serious challenge to designers and mission architects. The first truly
comprehensive guide to this specialized field, Extreme Environment Electronics explains the essential aspects of
designing and using devices, circuits, and electronic systems intended to operate in extreme environments, including
across wide temperature ranges and in radiation-intense scenarios such as space. The Definitive Guide to Extreme
Environment Electronics Featuring contributions by some of the world’s foremost experts in extreme environment
electronics, the book provides in-depth information on a wide array of topics. It begins by describing the extreme
conditions and then delves into a description of suitable semiconductor technologies and the modeling of devices within
those technologies. It also discusses reliability issues and failure mechanisms that readers need to be aware of, as
well as best practices for the design of these electronics. Continuing beyond just the "paper design" of building
blocks, the book rounds out coverage of the design realization process with verification techniques and chapters on
electronic packaging for extreme environments. The final set of chapters describes actual chip-level designs for
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trade, prostitution, corruption, espionage and revolutionary plots; grist for the 14 dark tales in Hong Kong Noir.”—BBC
Culture “A delightfully dark collection of fiction from Hong Kong, a city where talk is cheap and cash is still
king.”—Ritz-Carlton Magazine “Ng and Blumberg-Kason defy the fates by presenting a collection of 14 stores—by Chinese
tradition, an ominous number—illustrating their city’s dark side . . . Readers can feel lucky to have such a
collection.”—Kirkus Reviews "Hong Kong Noir digs below the financial center’s gleaming surface to unearth stories of
the city’s ghosts and spirits.”—South China Morning Post
A Tale of Two Vampires Katie Macalister 2012-09-04 Time isn’t always on a vampire’s side.... Iolanthe Tennyson has had
a very bad year—due in part to the very bad men in her life. So she’s accepted her cousin’s invitation to spend the
summer in Austria to indulge her photography hobby. Rumors of a haunted forest there draw Iolanthe into the dark
woods—and into the eighteenth century.... Nikola Czerny is a cursed man, forced by his half brothers to live forever as
a Dark One. But his miserable existence takes an intriguing turn when a strange, babbling woman is thrown in his path.
Iolanthe claims to know Nikola’s daughter—three hundred years in the future. She also knows what fate—in the form of
his murderous half brothers—has in store for him. If only she knew the consequences of changing the past to save one
good, impossibly sexy vampire...
Evolution of the Alimentary System in Myomorph Rodents Nikolaĭ Nikolaevich Voront︠s︡ov 1979
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold)
has inspired Christians to leave behind a performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and
grace. Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope from their heads to their hearts
as they explore eight truths that have changed lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much
more than a doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them illustrations of the wonder and
miracle of faith as God intended God's Word, salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for
church classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to understand their identity in
Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's
grace.
Windows Forensic Analysis DVD Toolkit Harlan Carvey 2018-04-22 Windows Forensic Analysis DVD Toolkit, 2nd Edition, is a
completely updated and expanded version of Harlan Carvey's best-selling forensics book on incident response and
investigating cybercrime on Windows systems. With this book, you will learn how to analyze data during live and postmortem investigations. New to this edition is Forensic Analysis on a Budget, which collects freely available tools that
are essential for small labs, state (or below) law enforcement, and educational organizations. The book also includes
new pedagogical elements, Lessons from the Field, Case Studies, and War Stories that present real-life experiences by
an expert in the trenches, making the material real and showing the why behind the how. The companion DVD contains
significant, and unique, materials (movies, spreadsheet, code, etc.) not available anyplace else because they were
created by the author. This book will appeal to digital forensic investigators, IT security professionals, engineers,
and system administrators as well as students and consultants. Best-Selling Windows Digital Forensic book completely
updated in this 2nd Edition Learn how to Analyze Data During Live and Post-Mortem Investigations DVD Includes Custom
Tools, Updated Code, Movies, and Spreadsheets!
All Hands 1945
Last Night at Wyrmwood High Kathleen Gros 2015-11 Wyrmwood Secondary School has had the same grad prank for the past 50
years. This year Amber, a werewolf, Tiffany, a vampire, and Steph, a reptile, have set out to change that. The problem
is, the school is cursed. And the end of school isn't going to go as planned. Last Night at Wyrmwood High is a fullcolour, all- ages graphic novel full of wit, witches, and other things that start with W.
The AALS Directory of Law Teachers 1989
Congenital Heart Defects Antonio F. Corno 2004 Expressly created to assist with decision making for surgical treatment
of congenital heart defects, this new reference covers all relevant aspects. The Congenital Heart Defects are presented
with each chapter devoted to a single malformation, with incidence, morphology, associated anomalies, pathophysiology,
diagnosis (including clinical pattern, electrocardiogram, chest X-ray, echocardiogram, cardiac catheterization with
angiography), indications for surgical treatment, details of surgical treatment, potential complications and literature
references. Morphology, pathophysiology and surgical treatment of the defects are explained with schematic drawings,
while images taken from morphologic specimens, echocardiographic and angiographic investigations as well as from intraoperative photographs illustrate better than anynbsp;words the key points of the decision-making process for the
surgical treatment of congenital heart defects.
CMOS-MEMS Henry Baltes 2008-07-11
Global Diasporas and Development Sadananda Sahoo 2013-12-02 This volume discusses how diasporas have evolved and
engaged in economic, social and cultural domains of their host and home countries across the globe. The volume is
divided into six parts: Issues, Challenges and Development Experiences; Diaspora Finance and Economic Development;
Knowledge Transfer and Diasporas; The Politics of Inclusion and Exclusion; Gender and Diasporas; and Representation in
Film, Theatre and Literature. It is truly a global representation of diasporic engagement. Its contributions come from
experts in various disciplines across the globe, and the chapters cover socioeconomic, policy-related and cultural
elements in countries as far apart as New Zealand and Zimbabwe. The contributors discuss major issues related to local
communities' engagement with the diaspora and diaspora--home relations in Africa, West Asia, South and South-east Asia,
Australia and New Zealand, China, and the USA, providing a panoramic view of diasporic flows in the twenty-first
century. The interdisciplinary thrust of the volume, together with its global focus, makes this volume useful to
researchers, academics and experts from the social sciences, population sciences and development studies, as also to
analysts and policymakers across the world.
Google Earth Engine Applications Lalit Kumar 2019-04-23 In a rapidly changing world, there is an ever-increasing need
to monitor the Earth’s resources and manage it sustainably for future generations. Earth observation from satellites is
critical to provide information required for informed and timely decision making in this regard. Satellite-based earth
observation has advanced rapidly over the last 50 years, and there is a plethora of satellite sensors imaging the Earth
at finer spatial and spectral resolutions as well as high temporal resolutions. The amount of data available for any
single location on the Earth is now at the petabyte-scale. An ever-increasing capacity and computing power is needed to
handle such large datasets. The Google Earth Engine (GEE) is a cloud-based computing platform that was established by
Google to support such data processing. This facility allows for the storage, processing and analysis of spatial data
using centralized high-power computing resources, allowing scientists, researchers, hobbyists and anyone else
interested in such fields to mine this data and understand the changes occurring on the Earth’s surface. This book
presents research that applies the Google Earth Engine in mining, storing, retrieving and processing spatial data for a
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variety of applications that include vegetation monitoring, cropland mapping, ecosystem assessment, and gross primary
productivity, among others. Datasets used range from coarse spatial resolution data, such as MODIS, to medium
resolution datasets (Worldview -2), and the studies cover the entire globe at varying spatial and temporal scales.
Il Trono di Spade - 3. Tempesta di Spade, Fiumi della Guerra, Il Portale delle Tenebre George R.R. Martin 2013-10-31
Dopo la morte di re Renly Baratheon gli avversari che si contendono il Trono di Spade sono ridotti a quattro. Il gioco
di alleanze, inganni e tradimenti si fa sempre più spietato, sempre più labirintico, e l'ambizione dei contendenti non
ha limite. Sui quattro re e sui paesaggi già devastati dalla guerra incombe la più terribile delle minacce:
dall'estremo nord un'immane orda di barbari e giganti, mammut e metamorfi sta lentamente scendendo verso i Sette Regni.
E con il "popolo libero" dei bruti, un pericolo ancora più spaventoso si avvicina: gli Estranei, guerrieri
soprannaturali che non temono la morte. Perché alla morte già appartengono? Gli indeboliti, dilaniati guardiani della
notte sanno che i loro giorni potrebbero essere contati. Spetterà a Jon Snow, il bastardo di Grande Inverno, ergersi
per una disperata, eroica, ultima difesa. Forse, la guerra per il potere supremo è ancora tutta da giocare.
Reversing Eldad Eilam 2011-12-12 Beginning with a basic primer on reverse engineering-including computer internals,
operating systems, and assembly language-and then discussing the various applications of reverse engineering, this book
provides readers with practical, in-depth techniques for software reverse engineering. The book is broken into two
parts, the first deals with security-related reverse engineering and the second explores the more practical aspects of
reverse engineering. In addition, the author explains how to reverse engineer a third-party software library to improve
interfacing and how to reverse engineer a competitor's software to build a better product. * The first popular book to
show how software reverse engineering can help defend against security threats, speed up development, and unlock the
secrets of competitive products * Helps developers plug security holes by demonstrating how hackers exploit reverse
engineering techniques to crack copy-protection schemes and identify software targets for viruses and other malware *
Offers a primer on advanced reverse-engineering, delving into "disassembly"-code-level reverse engineering-and
explaining how to decipher assembly language
The Perfect Thing Steven Levy 2006-10-23 On October 23, 2001, Apple Computer, a company known for its chic, cuttingedge technology -- if not necessarily for its dominant market share -- launched a product with an enticing promise: You
can carry an entire music collection in your pocket. It was called the iPod. What happened next exceeded the company's
wildest dreams. Over 50 million people have inserted the device's distinctive white buds into their ears, and the iPod
has become a global obsession. The Perfect Thing is the definitive account, from design and marketing to startling
impact, of Apple's iPod, the signature device of our young century. Besides being one of the most successful consumer
products in decades, the iPod has changed our behavior and even our society. It has transformed Apple from a computer
company into a consumer electronics giant. It has remolded the music business, altering not only the means of
distribution but even the ways in which people enjoy and think about music. Its ubiquity and its universally
acknowledged coolness have made it a symbol for the digital age itself, with commentators remarking on "the iPod
generation." Now the iPod is beginning to transform the broadcast industry, too, as podcasting becomes a way to access
radio and television programming. Meanwhile millions of Podheads obsess about their gizmo, reveling in the personal
soundtrack it offers them, basking in the social cachet it lends them, even wondering whether the device itself has its
own musical preferences. Steven Levy, the chief technology correspondent for Newsweek magazine and a longtime Apple
watcher, is the ideal writer to tell the iPod's tale. He has had access to all the key players in the iPod story,
including Steve Jobs, Apple's charismatic cofounder and CEO, whom Levy has known for over twenty years. Detailing for
the first time the complete story of the creation of the iPod, Levy explains why Apple succeeded brilliantly with its
version of the MP3 player when other companies didn't get it right, and how Jobs was able to convince the bosses at the
big record labels to license their music for Apple's groundbreaking iTunes Store. (We even learn why the iPod is
white.) Besides his inside view of Apple, Levy draws on his experiences covering Napster and attending Supreme Court
arguments on copyright (as well as his own travels on the iPod's click wheel) to address all of the fascinating issues
-- technical, legal, social, and musical -- that the iPod raises. Borrowing one of the definitive qualities of the iPod
itself, The Perfect Thing shuffles the book format. Each chapter of this book was written to stand on its own, a deeply
researched, wittily observed take on a different aspect of the iPod. The sequence of the chapters in the book has been
shuffled in different copies, with only the opening and concluding sections excepted. "Shuffle" is a hallmark of the
digital age -- and The Perfect Thing, via sharp, insightful reporting, is the perfect guide to the deceptively
diminutive gadget embodying our era.
A Practical Manual of the Nyanja Language Alexander Hetherwick 1932
Windows Forensics Chad Steel 2007-08-20 The evidence is in--to solve Windows crime, you need Windows tools An arcane
pursuit a decade ago, forensic science today is a household term. And while the computer forensic analyst may not lead
as exciting a life as TV's CSIs do, he or she relies just as heavily on scientific principles and just as surely solves
crime. Whether you are contemplating a career in this growing field or are already an analyst in a Unix/Linux
environment, this book prepares you to combat computer crime in the Windows world. Here are the tools to help you
recover sabotaged files, track down the source of threatening e-mails, investigate industrial espionage, and expose
computer criminals. * Identify evidence of fraud, electronic theft, and employee Internet abuse * Investigate crime
related to instant messaging, Lotus Notes(r), and increasingly popular browsers such as Firefox(r) * Learn what it
takes to become a computer forensics analyst * Take advantage of sample forms and layouts as well as case studies *
Protect the integrity of evidence * Compile a forensic response toolkit * Assess and analyze damage from computer crime
and process the crime scene * Develop a structure for effectively conducting investigations * Discover how to locate
evidence in the Windows Registry
The Boy at the End of the World Greg van Eekhout 2011-06-21 Born half-grown in a world that is being destroyed, Fisher
has instinctive knowledge of many things, including that he must avoid the robot that knows his name.
Horses Dream of Money Angela Buck 2021-02-23
Island Possessed Katherine Dunham 2012-05-16 Just as surely as Haiti is "possessed" by the gods and spirits of vaudun
(voodoo), the island "possessed" Katherine Dunham when she first went there in 1936 to study dance and ritual. In this
book, Dunham reveals how her anthropological research, her work in dance, and her fascination for the people and cults
of Haiti worked their spell, catapulting her into experiences that she was often lucky to survive. Here Dunham tells
how the island came to be possessed by the demons of voodoo and other cults imported from various parts of Africa, as
well as by the deep class divisions, particularly between blacks and mulattos, and the political hatred still very much
in evidence today. Full of the flare and suspense of immersion in a strange and enchanting culture, Island Possessed is
also a pioneering work in the anthropology of dance and a fascinating document on Haitian politics and voodoo.
History of the Town of Greenock Daniel Weir 1829
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Empire of Storms Sarah J. Maas 2020-10-01 Kingdoms collide as Aelin continues her epic journey from assassin to queen
in this instalment of the global #1 bestselling series. The long path to the throne has just begun for Aelin
Galathynius. As the kingdoms of Erilea fracture around her, enemies must become allies if Aelin is to keep those she
loves from falling to the dark forces poised to claim her world. With war looming on all horizons, the only chance for
salvation lies in a desperate quest that may mark the end of everything Aelin holds dear. Will Aelin succeed in keeping
her world from splintering, or will it all come crashing down? Contains mature content. Not suitable for younger
readers.
The Races of Man: An Outline of Anthropology and Ethnography Joseph Deniker 2020-09-28 THE innumerable groups of
mankind, massed together or scattered, according to the varying nature of the earth’s surface, are far from presenting
a homogeneous picture. Every country has its own variety of physical type, language, manners, and customs. Thus, in
order to exhibit a systematic view of all the peoples of the earth, it is necessary to observe a certain order in the
study of these varieties, and to define carefully what is meant by such and such a descriptive term, having reference
either to the physical type or to the social life of men. This we shall do in the subsequent chapters as we proceed to
develop this slight sketch of the chief general facts of the physical and psychical life of man, and of the most
striking social phenomena of the groups of mankind. But there are some general terms which are of more importance than
others, and their meaning should be clearly understood from the first. I refer to expressions like “people,” “nation,”
“tribe,” “race,” “species,” in short, all the designations of the different groupings, real or theoretic, of human
beings. Having defined them, we shall by so doing define the object of our studies. Since ethnography and anthropology
began to exist as sciences, an attempt has been made to determine and establish the great groups amongst which humanity
might be divided. A considerable diversity of opinion, however, exists among leading scientific men not only as to the
number of these groups, of these “primordial divisions” of the human race, but, above all, as to the very nature of
these groups. Their significance, most frequently, is very vaguely indicated. In zoology, when we proceed to classify,
we have to do with beings which, in spite of slight individual differences, are easily grouped around a certain number
of types, with well-defined characters, called “species.” An animal can always be found which will represent the “type”
of its species. In all the great zoological collections there exist these “species-types,” to which individuals may be
compared in order to decide if they belong to the supposed species. We have then in zoology a real substratum for the
determination of species, those primordial units which are grouped afterwards in genera, families, orders, etc.
Race for the Iron Throne: Political and Historical Analysis of a Game of Thrones Steven Attewell 2018-05-16 A GAME OF
THRONES How would you like to read A Game of Thrones with a PhD by your side?Steven Attewell, creator of Race for the
Iron Throne (racefortheironthrone.wordpress.com), is one of the most insightful scholars in political theory and
history, but instead of devoting his talents to academia, he's delving into George R.R. Martin's A Song of Ice and Fire
saga to give the most comprehensive deconstruction - and explanation - yet offered.Each one of Thrones's 73 chapters is
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broken down in meticulous detail in four key areas. The Political and Historical Analyses explore the political
ramifications that each character's decisions entail while digging into the real-world historical incidents that
inspired Martin's narrative twists and turns. What If? offers up a tantalizing look at how these political and
historical elements could have played out in dozens of alternative scenarios, underscoring the majesty and complexity
of Martin's storytelling. And Book vs. Show looks at the key differences - both good and bad - between the story as
originally conceived on the printed page and as realized in HBO's Game of Thrones.At nearly 204,000 words, it's almost
literally impossible to imagine a more exhaustive or authoritative reading companion for any novel ever before
published.Note: there are spoilers for all five published novels in the Song of Ice and Fire series. About the author
Steven Attewell is the author of Race for the Iron Throne, a blog that examines the history and politics of the Song of
Ice and Fire series and HBO's Game of Thrones. He has a PhD in History from the University of California, Santa
Barbara, where he studied the history of public policy and was a political and union activist. In addition to Race for
the Iron Throne, Steven is also a co-podcaster on Game of Thrones at the Lawyers, Guns, and Money podcast, writes about
public policy at the Realignment Project, and is a co-author of the Tower of the Hand: A Hymn for Spring anthology
book.
Digital Storage in Consumer Electronics Thomas M. Coughlin 2017-12-09 This book provides an introduction to digital
storage for consumer electronics. It discusses the various types of digital storage, including emerging non-volatile
solid-state storage technologies and their advantages and disadvantages. It discusses the best practices for selecting,
integrating, and using storage devices for various applications. It explores the networking of devices into an overall
organization that results in always-available home storage combined with digital storage in the cloud to create an
infrastructure to support emerging consumer applications and the Internet of Things. It also looks at the role of
digital storage devices in creating security and privacy in consumer products.
The Running Dream Wendelin Van Draanen 2011-01-11 The acclaimed author of Flipped delivers a powerful and healing story
that’s perfect for anyone who’s ever thought that something was impossible. Readers will revel in the story of a girl
who puts herself back together—and learns to dream bigger than ever before—after she’s told she’ll never run again.
Jessica thinks her life is over when she loses a leg in a car accident. She's not comforted by the news that she'll be
able to walk with the help of a prosthetic leg. Who cares about walking when you live to run? As she struggles to cope
with crutches and a first cyborg-like prosthetic, Jessica feels oddly both in the spotlight and invisible. People who
don't know what to say, act like she's not there. Which she could handle better if she weren't now keenly aware that
she'd done the same thing herself to a girl with CP named Rosa. A girl who is going to tutor her through all the math
she's missed. A girl who sees right into the heart of her. With the support of family, friends, a coach, and her track
teammates, Jessica may actually be able to run again. But that's not enough for her now. She doesn't just want to cross
finish lines herself—she wants to take Rosa with her Winner of the Schneider Family Book Award
Bani Of Bhagats Dr. G.S. Chauhan 2006
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